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Harrier News Letter - Spring Term 2018





Water Bottles


Please ensure your child has a labelled drink bottle to keep in class. Water only please. Fruit drinks may be brought with packed lunches.








Topic


This term we will be taking a historical approach to our Topic: Invaders, Settlers and Kingdoms. This will start with our WoW! A visit to Glastonbury Abbey on Tuesday 16th January to meet an Anglo-Saxon and King Arthur. This will be closely linked to English and the tale of Beowulf. We hope to have King Hal - a Viking storyteller to visit at the end of this Topic and a dress up day in March, date TBC. At the end of term there will be a 2 week mini topic on Easter.





French


We will  be learning classroom instructions, contents of pencil case and how to tell the time..





Literacy


Literacy for the first half term will be linked to a Defeat the Monster tale: Beowulf - a story writing unit followed by instructions: How to Defeat a Beast. After half term Harrier will be writing a wishing story and non-chronological report. There will be weekly Grammar,spellings and punctuation. 





Music


The children will be having a go at composing in small groups.





Homework


Maths homework will be set on Thursdays and will consist of 3 tasks on Mathletics and a written sheet to take home, to be completed by the following Thursday. Times tables will be tested weekly on a Friday; the children can practise their times tables on the TTRockstars website. A learning experience task will be set each half-term. Reading and discussing texts is very important this year and as well as guided group reading in class, the children will be encouraged to read and discuss texts at home on a regular basis. Spellings will be tested every Monday, Reading Response tasks and comprehensions will also be set. Teachers may set other individual or group tasks to support children’s learning at their discretion throughout the year. All homework will be noted in the children’s planners.








Staffing


We are very pleased to have Mrs Wall as our LSA this year, every morning. If you have an interest/hobby that you might be able to share with a small group of children, linked especially to our Topics, please do speak to Staff.





Maths


In the Spring we will be immersing ourselves in


�, � and �.





Targets


We are all committed to helping the children make good progress over the year. To help them prioritise we will be giving the children the key Literacy targets as Learning Walls in their books.





 PE


PE will be mostly inside this term starting with Gym. Please make sure kit is in school all week. Daily Mile is at 8.15 on Tuesdays. Swimming at Strode starts on Wednesday 17th January.








